
What we are learning in Key Stage 1
Week beginning: 27th November

Next week we 
are learning…

Year 1 Year 2

Phonics and 
Spelling

Recapping all the 
alternatives we know so far

Words ending in s/es

English Retelling a story using our 
sentence skills – The Three 
Little Pigs

Exclamations and 
commands
Writing a diary

Maths Subtracting using a number 
line

Adding and subtracting –
10 more and 10 less

Topic Looking at and testing 
properties of materials –
which materials are 
strongest?

Materials – investigating 
waterproof materials and 
planning an experiment

Highlights this week:
Year 2 have enjoyed building their bug hotels on the 
field this week, they are waiting for bugs to come 
visiting! Year 1 have been designing and building 
new play equipment, they’ve had some great ideas! 
Coming up… 
Worries and anxiety workshop – Wed 29th Nov at 
1.30pm (see the office for more info)
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